
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 I am requesting funding for the City of Bunnell, Florida Section 5061 Wastewater 

Environmental Infrastructure project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. This is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars 

because it will update and modernize Bunnell’s dilapidated wastewater infrastructure system and 

facility. The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers has already invested resources in this project by 

completing the initial planning, design, and permitting phase. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by the 

Water and Resources and Development Act, 2007: Section 5061 East Central and Northeast 

Florida Environmental Infrastructure (Public Law 110-114). 

 I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family.  

 

Sincerely, 

                                                       

Michael Waltz 

Member of Congress 

 

 
 
 
 
  


